
WEGO Launches August 2012! 

The Niagara Parks Commission and the City of Niagara Falls introduce  
WEGO - Ride to Fun! 

 

A new tourism transportation system 
will be in full service in Niagara Falls in 
mid-August.  The state-of-the-art bus 
system is fully accessible and will 
operate year-round. 

Four bus lines will provide a seamless 
connection between the tourist areas 
of the City of Niagara Falls and the 
attractions within Niagara Parks.  
Visitors can travel in comfort to enjoy 
all that is offered at Niagara Parks, 
Lundy’s Lane, Fallsview, Victoria 
Avenue, Clifton Hill and Queen Street.  
An on-board infotainment system will 
inform visitors about upcoming WEGO 
stops, local activities, attractions, the 
weather and more. 

Visitors can ride WEGO for two full 
days for the low retail prices* of 
$10.00 per adult (13+ years) and $7.00 
per child (6-12 years).  5 years and 
under are always free.  (Pricing will be 
modified for winter season.) 

 (*Canadian $ plus HST) 

 

For more information write 
grpsls@niagaraparks.com 

or call 905 371 0254 ext 2. 
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